
 
NOTICE 

 
In accordance with applicable Alabama Law, please be informed that the 

Baldwin County Commission, during its November 17, 2015, regular meeting, 
adopted Resolution #2016-026 which approved a certain voting changes applicable 
to Baldwin County, as follows: 

 
 
1) Related to Voting Precinct No. 28 (Lillian) and Voting Precinct No. 32 
(Elberta), authorized the realignment of the boundaries of Baldwin County 
Voting Precinct No. 28 (Lillian) and Baldwin County Voting Precinct  
No. 32 (Elberta), said realignment taking into Baldwin County Voting 
Precinct No. 32 certain limited areas of Baldwin County Voting Precinct  
No. 28.  

 
 
This voting change was administrated to make more convenient the Voting 

Place to the affected registered voters of Voting Precinct No. 28 (Lillian) and 
Voting Precinct No. 32 (Elberta).  New voting cards will be mailed to the affected 
registered voters. 

 
 
A copy of Resolution #2016-026 is available for inspection at the county 

website (www.baldwincountyal.gov) and in the County Commission Office.   
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Baldwin County 

Administrator, Ronald J. Cink, at (251) 580-2550 or rcink@baldwincountyal.gov 
 
 


